
Dear   Mrs.Cherno�’s   Champion,  
 
Welcome   to   THIRD   GRADE!!!   WOO  
HOO!!    I   hope   you   all   had   a   fun  
summer!    This   year,   the   first   day  
of   school   will   be   very   di�erent  
since   we   will   be   meeting   
together   virtually.   Don’t   worry!   We  
will   adjust   to   this   new   school   year  
TOGETHER   with   flexibility,   
patience   and   most   of   all   grace  
and   kindness   toward   one  
another!   
 

We   will   work   on   your   McGinn   School   Chromebook   in   all   subject   areas.   Get   ready  
to   read   many   books   and   study   some   new   authors.   In   writing,   we   will   write  
personal   narratives,   informational   research   papers,   creative   stories   and   poetry.  
Guess   what?   We   will   now   learn   how   to   write   in   cursive   too!!!  
Please   remember   to   have   a   small   healthy   snack   and   water   bottle   available   since  
we   will   have   a   mid   morning   snack   break   everyday!   
 
Also,   please   choose   a   favorite   fiction   and   nonfiction   book   near   you   to   read   for  
independent   reading!  

 
 
 
 
I   look   forward   to   “seeing”   you   all   on  
September   14th   at   8:40am   with   a  
BIG   SMILE   and   LOTS   OF  
ENTHUSIASM   FOR   A   GREAT   THIRD  
YEAR   TOGETHER   AS ……  
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